
Islamic Primary School 

NOTICE 

    Secondary School Places Allocation Registration  

E/IC/SC/21/127 

      17th June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

The allocation results announcement and registration of secondary one students by the Education 

Bureau is as follows: 
 

Allocation Results Announcement 26th July, 2022 (Tuesday) 

S1 Students Registration  
28th July, 2022 (Thursday) and 

29th July, 2022 (Friday) 

 

When the Allocation Results Announcement (26th July 2022) is given your children must come to 

school as normal to collect the result and complete the registration procedures with the secondary school 

allocated on the scheduled registration dates above.  

 

If you or your children are away from Hong Kong during the above periods, you should authorize 

a representative to act on your behalf, in writing, to complete the above procedures. The school office 

can provide a letter of authorization. 

 

Secondary one students will attend the Pre-S1 Hong Kong Attainment Test 2022 (HKAT) in the 

secondary schools they are admitted to on 2nd August, 2022 (Tuesday morning). Whether or not the 

Test will be held depends on the decision of those secondary schools. In the event that students are unable 

to take the HKAT (for reasons such as absence from Hong Kong, or sickness) parents should produce a 

written explanation for a leave of absence to the secondary schools before or after the test, and this written 

explanation must be properly kept for inspection by the Education Bureau if and when required.  

 

After completing the above-mentioned procedures, P.6 students will start the summer holiday on 

28th July, 2022.  

    

   Yours sincerely, 

  

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

 

 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

                                     Reply Slip                    E/IC/SC/21/127 

Secondary School Places Allocation Registration 

Dear Headmistress, 

I have acknowledged the above-mentioned arrangements for the Secondary School Places 

Allocation Procedure and my child will start the summer holiday on the 28th July, 2022. 

 

Parent’s Signature:                         

Student’s Name:                                

Class: 6 A / 6B / 6C                        

Date:                                

 

 

 


